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Freedom of Information request reference number: 7658.1 

 

Date of response: 01/08/2023 

 

Request: 

 

May I request specific detailed written notes if any of the fire brigade audit of the 4th May 2022 in which 

Amity Hostel was found 'non-compliant': in what ways was the premises found non-compliant on that 

date? 

 

Amity Hostel the Bank Building, 41, 43, 45 and 47a Wimbledon Hill Road, Wimbledon, London, SW19 

7NA. 

 

Response: 

 

Further to your request, I can confirm a Fire Brigade audit was completed on the 4th May 2022. The 

outcome of the audit was Low Risk. As a result, an Enforcement Notice was issued on the 16th May 

2022, which is included below. 

 

We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information 

about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website: 

https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/ 

  

https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/
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